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Manager's Introduction

Dear Families & Friends,

What a joyful and inspiring past three months it has been here at our home. As the
seasons turned and the sun came out, so did the smiles, the laughter, and the love,
from both our dedicated staff and wonderful residents.

This quarter, we’ve proudly celebrated our exceptional nurses and carers, who
embody our values every single day. Whether it’s through clinical care or a quiet
chat in the garden, they provide support with heart and soul. We’ve also had a lot of
fun, from Easter egg hunts to summer games in the sun. It’s been a season of care,
community, and connection. We hope you enjoy this little glimpse at all we’ve been
up to.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Baiju Punnasserry
General Manager

All Welcome!

International Nurses Day – Living the Pledge

On 12 May, we marked International Nurses Day by celebrating the nurses who are
the backbone of our home. This year’s theme focused on the values of the Nursing
Pledge: Prioritise People, Practice Effectively, Preserve Safety, and Promote
Professionalism and Trust.

Our nurses go above and beyond in bringing these values to life each day. We
thanked them with a gift and a delicious cake—a small presentation to show just
how valued they are.

We’re proud to work alongside such compassionate professionals who
demonstrate dedication, empathy, and clinical excellence every day.

GladtoCare Week – Honouring Our Carers

During GladtoCare Week, we turned the spotlight on our amazing carers, the
everyday heroes who support, laugh with, and uplift our residents around the clock.
Throughout the week, carers were treated to small 'spoils' including goody bags,
massages, treats, and thank-you notes from residents. Each gesture was a
reminder of how truly appreciated they are.

Our carers live by our home’s core values: Kind, Respectful, Trusted, Inclusive, and
Passionate. Whether it’s helping someone start their day with dignity or sharing a
cup of tea and a chat, our carers do it with heart.

Residents shared how caring, thoughtful, and supportive our team is—from the
nurses and carers to the wider staff who help make each day brighter. Their words
were a beautiful reminder of how much love lives in our home.

Easter Fun & Fundraising – Supporting a Cause
Close to Our Hearts

Easter brought colour, creativity, and community spirit to our home. Residents took
part in a week of Easter-themed activities, from crafting and decorating to a joyful
egg hunt.

The highlight was our Easter Fundraiser Tea Party, organised to support Race
Against Dementia. Families, residents, and staff came together for tea, homemade
cakes, an Easter-themed quiz, and games, raising both smiles and vital funds.

It was a beautiful day full of connection, with many residents sharing memories of
their own Easter traditions. The egg hunt was a particular favourite, with chocolate
prizes bringing out everyone's playful side!

Summer Activities – Sunshine, Laughter, and a
Tipple or Two

With longer days and warmer weather, we’ve embraced the outdoors and added a
splash of summer fun to our calendar. From creative gardening to light-hearted
games, our residents enjoyed every sunny moment.

We tried our hand at pool noodle fishing, which was full of laughs and friendly
competition. We also welcomed Dig for Dementia, who delivered a wonderful
gardening activity where residents planted hanging baskets, brightening up our
garden with flowers they chose themselves.

Sometimes, the best moments came from simply sitting in the sun, enjoying a
favourite drink and good company. Whether it was lemonade or a cheeky cocktail,
we raised our glasses to summer and each other.

Food for Thought – Familiar Flavours, Fond
Memories

This quarter, we focused on reconnecting residents with foods and activities they
loved in earlier years. Everyone had the chance to get involved, tasting, stirring,
rolling, and reminiscing.

We made fudge, biscuits, and cheesecake together, and the joy of sharing stories
over homemade treats was truly special. The kitchen was filled with laughter,
memories, and mouth-watering smells!

To mark National Cheese Day, we hosted a cheese-tasting afternoon, exploring
flavours from mild to mature. For many, the event brought back fond memories of
family suppers and favourite recipes. These little moments truly nourish the body
and the soul.

Resident Spotlight - Mary P

In the mid-1960s, Mary shared her desire to become a writer and reporter with a
good friend who worked for the Auckland Herald (NZ). Her friend encouraged her
by inviting her to contribute a few leisure features for readers both young and old.
While working with the Herald, Mary took exams and discovered she had a natural
talent for reporting on a variety of stories and thoroughly enjoyed it. Her reports
were well received and appreciated by the newspaper’s readers.

When the family moved to Thailand in 1968, the newspaper invited Mary to write a
small column about her experiences living abroad. She eagerly accepted and began
sharing vivid accounts of life in a hot country. Her columns covered everyday
experiences, the monsoon rains, the intense heat, and the contrasts between high
society and ordinary life. Mary painted rich pictures for her readers, capturing the
vibrant local culture, history, and environment. She described bustling markets and
the art of bartering, the klongs (canals), and the beauty of the wats and temples. It
was an exciting and memorable time.

In 1971, Mary stepped down from her role with the Herald when her family
relocated to England. However, her love of writing continued, and she went on to
contribute stories to various women’s magazines.

Away from the page, Mary absolutely loves dogs and has always had a soft spot for
them. Cats, she feels, are fine—but it’s dogs that truly capture her heart.

Employees of the Month

We believe that recognising and appreciating the hard work of our dedicated staff is
essential. Each month, we take a moment to highlight those exceptional team
members who go above and beyond in their roles, making a positive impact on the
lives of our residents. Congrats to our Employees of the Month!
 

April 2025 – Lisa & Dolores
May 2025 - Sarah
June 2025 – Lata

Dates for the Diary

Meeting Dates

Residents Meeting – 6 August 2025
Relatives Meeting – 7 August 2025

Keep In Touch

Make sure to check out the Harrier Grange Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
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Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Review
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